
URBAN RENEWAL AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

 
Pursuant to C.R.S. § 29-1-106, notice is hereby given that, on April 23rd, 2024, at 6:30 
p.m. or as soon as possible thereafter, the Urban Renewal Authority of the Town of Erie 
will hold a public hearing to consider the URA's amended budget for 2024.  A copy of 
the amended budget is available for inspection at the Erie Town Hall, 645 Holbrook St., 
Erie, CO.  Any interested elector of the Town may file any objections to the amended 
budget at any time prior to the final adoption of the amendments by the Urban Renewal 
Authority, by mail to Town Clerk, P.O. Box 750, Erie, CO 80516, via email to 
townclerk@erieco.gov, or hand-delivered to Town Hall 645 Holbrook St., Erie, CO. 
 
/s/Debbie Stamp. Town Clerk 
 
Published  
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